
Letter:  South  Shore
restaurants deserve thanks
To the community,

On our one-year anniversary, Tahoe Girlfriend’s Cafe would
like to thank the following restaurants for their hospitality,
exemplary service, excellent food and wonderful memories over
the past 12 months.

We look forward to revisiting and enjoying our good times with
you again in the future.

TGC is a group of local women who meet once a month to share
friendship, laughter and good times.

The  restaurants  are:  Blue  Angel,  Swiss  Chalet,  Mirabelle,
McDuffs, Kalani’s, Sul Lago, Ristorante, Orchids, Apres Wine
Co.,  The  YUM  Truck  at  Valhalla,  Scusa,  Harrah’s  Forrest
Buffet, Fresh Ketch, Lakeside Beach Grill and LewMarNel’s.

Debbie Goodyear, South Lake Tahoe
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